COASTAL VALLEY SOCCER OFFICIALS ASSOCIATION


MINUTES OF OCTOBER 23, 2006 MEETING.

Assignment Chairman Rob  Murray called the meeting to order at 7:35.

Banquet chairman Sal DiMauro annouced that the annual banquet will be held Lucie’s Restaurant on Main Street in Middletown on Monday, November 20th.  The dinner will be family style.  Cocktail hour at 6:00 P.M.

Dinner will begin at 7:00 P.M..

The cost of the banquet to the members is ten dollars. The Association will pay the balance.

Discussion of Probationary officials was held and the committee recommended that all first year officials be advanced to second year status.

Steve Fazzino and Mike Warley were advanced to Varsity staus. One official was retained at second year probationary status.

Nominations for the Sportsmanship Awards were held and voted on.

The award for the Girls program was Mercy High School of Middletown.

The boys award was voted to Westbrook High School.

The Nominating committee submitted the slate of officers for next season.

President    Jim Brown

V.Pres        Jack Neelan

Interpretor Frank Sparks III

Frank Sparks reviewed the rules for the State Tournament games.  He also went over the applicable rule for casts, masks, injury procedures and substitutions.

Frank Sparks proposed a change in the constitution regarding honorary  membership.  He proposed that the wording be changed to “must have ten years of service as a Coastal Valley Official.. This change will be voted on at the next regular meeting of the Association.

Rob Murray requested that members pay their assignment fees no later than the evening of the banquet.

All members are requested to send a check to the Treasurer for their dues.

The dues for next year remain at $60.  If you are attending the banquet 

Submit a check for $70.

If it is more convenient, you may give your dues to either Joe Schettino or 

Sal Corsino at the dinner.

Respectfully submitted,

Thomas R. Dolan, Secretary.
